
Bargaining Update – February 13, 2023 

The two bargaining teams met over the weekend and continue to meet, working toward a goal of 

reaching a new agreement before the expiration of the current contract on February 14.  

 

Discussions remain collaborative and focused on a mix of economic and non-economic proposals 

including floating, float pool, subcontracting, mandatory overtime and others. 

 

We remain grateful for the productive work being done at the bargaining table and will continue to 

provide updates on our progress. 

 


